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June 1, 1990

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Vashington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Vithdrawal of License Amendment Applications to Revise Technical
Specification 3/4.6.3.1, Containment Isolation Valves (TAC Numbers
66008 and 73244)

Gentlemen:

Toledo Edison submitted an Operating License Amendmeni Request (Serial Numbe:
1737, dated 12/22/89) to remove Technical Specifications (TS) Table 1.6-2,
Containment Isolation Valves, from the TS and relocate the list of containment
isolation valves and associated information to the Updated Satety Aralysis
Report (USAR). The request vas approved and issued by the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission as Amendment Number 147 to Facility Operating License Number NPF.-3
(TAC Number 75235, Toledo Edison Log Number 3207, dated 04/13/90).

Comparing the TS revisions provided by Amendment Number 147 and outstanding
Davis-Besse Operating License amendment change requests, Toledo Edison has
determinad that two pending amendment requests are no longer required. Based
on this reviev, Toledo Edison withdraws the Davis-Besse Operating License
Amendment Requests submitted under:

Serial Number Subject Date
1415 License Amendment Application to  August 31, 1987

Redefine the Applicability of
Technical Specification 3.0.4 to
Technical Specification 3/4.6.1,
Containment Isolation Valves (TAC
Number 66008)
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Serial Number Subject Date

1667 License Amendment Application to June 13, 1989
Clarify Decay Heat Removal Valve
DH23 Type C Test Requirements
(TAC Number 73244)

The changes requested by these tvo letters have either been addressed by the
issuance of Amendment Number 147 or can nov be made as a change to the USAR
under 10CFR50.59.

Should further information be required., please contact Mr. R. V. Schrauder,
Manager - Nuclear Licensing, at (419) 249-2366.

Very truly yours,
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cct P. M. Byron, DB-1 NRC Senior Resident Inspector
A. B. Davis, Regional Administrator, NRC Region III
T. V. Vambach, DB-1 NRC Senior Project Manager
State of Ohio




